
From: Nagi  

Sent: Sunday, September 20, 2020 6:43 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: D01-20004 and D02-20010 

My name is Nagi 

I'm in 63 ARTEN 

I'm Not in agreement of building this project When we bought our home , we want quiet 

area but this project will make this area busy and crowded  

Sent from my iPhone 

mailto:clerks@richmondhill.ca

